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*ACCESS testing for MLs

happens annually in


February!

Happy 3rd Quarter! We didn't forget you! 



While we are busy testing this month, we want to share

some collections of Ellevation activities that you could


use with your classes during February! 



Click on the images to explore these lessons:


:

https://app.ellevationeducation.com/Strategies/Collections/Details/516
https://app.ellevationeducation.com/Strategies/Collections/Details/517
https://app.ellevationeducation.com/Strategies/Collections/Details/190
https://app.ellevationeducation.com/Strategies/Collections/Details/191

